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Sheriff's Office collecting donated school supplies
(KNZA)--With the start of school just around the corner, the Brown County
Sheriff's Office is again collecting new school supply donations.  

Traditional supplies like pencils and paper in addition to Kleenex, hand sanitizer
and disinfectant wipes are all needed.  

You can drop off school supply donations in the lobby of the Brown County
Sheriff’s Office in Hiawatha now through August 13.  They are open 24/7.  

All supplies collected will be delivered to schools in Horton and Hiawatha.

Monetary donations are welcome and will be used for additional supplies.  

Call Cynthia at 785-742-3188 if you have questions.
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